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NOV 4 1982

Docket No. 50-249

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690-

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated September 13, 1982, informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct the items of noncompliance which we brought to your
attention in Inspection Report No. 50-249/82-08 forwarded by our letter dated
July 29, 1982. We will examine these matters during a subsequent inspection.

We have reviewed your request to withdraw the first item of noncompliance.
None of the information in your letter changes our findings that you were
using a procedure, DTS 1600-7, Revision 4, which was inadequate for the short
duration test that you were trying to run. Our findings indicato that it was
at our inspectors insistance that you subsequently ran a 24 hour test for which
the procedure was adequate. We therefore, see no reason for withdrawing the
noncomplicnce.

We have reviewed your request to withdraw the second item of noncompliance
and have concluded that if the proper calibration records were received prior
to containment integrity b'eing required by the technical specifications, we
will then withdraw the item of noncompliance.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

" Original Cic .ed by C.E. Horcitus''

C. E. Norelius, Director
Division of Engineering and

Technical Programs

cc: Louis 0. De1 George, Director
of Nuclear Licensing

D. J. Scott, Station
Superintendent

cc w/1tr dtd 9/13/82:
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII

IKaren Borgstadt, Office of /ffB//
Assistant Attorney General
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